
(510) 628-4358 www.matfcu.org 475 14th Street, Ste. 220, Oakland CA  94612 

Welcome to Your New Credit Union Family!
From Christopher Bruno, CEO of McKesson & Healthcare Providers Federal Credit 
Union

Dear Valued Members of Matson Employees’ Federal Credit Union,

It is with great excitement and heartfelt sincerity that I welcome you to McKesson & Healthcare Providers 

Federal Credit Union. As of July 1st, MEFCU and MAHPFCU have officially come together as one unified 

credit union — stronger, more resourceful, and even more committed to your financial well-being.

This merger represents more than just a name change — it marks the beginning of a future filled with new 

possibilities. Together, we will continue to deliver the exceptional service you’ve come to know and trust, 

now backed by enhanced products, better digital tools, expanded loan options, and increased access to 

financial guidance and education. Your experience will only get better from here.

I want to extend a special thank you to the dedicated MEFCU staff—Sunny, Durene, and LaShonda—who 

have been instrumental in making this transition smooth for all. I also deeply appreciate the support and 

leadership of the MEFCU Board, whose thoughtful guidance helped make this merger a reality. Your 

commitment to the members has not gone unnoticed.

On behalf of the entire McKesson & Healthcare Providers FCU team and membership, I welcome you with 

open arms. We’re excited about this new chapter and truly honored to serve you.

Should you have any questions or need assistance, our team is ready to help.

Phone or Text: 925-524-5000

Address: 1785 Arnold Drive, Martinez, CA 94553

Office Hours: Monday–Friday, 9:00AM to 5:00PM PST

Thank you for placing your trust in us. Here’s to a bright future—together as one credit union.

Warm regards,

Christopher Bruno

CEO, McKesson & Healthcare Providers Federal Credit Union


